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CURRENT ISSUES ON PROTECTION OF COPYRIGHTS 
FOR PHOTOGRAPHIC WORKS

The objective of this article is to an-
alyze the legal provisions and individual 
cases from the judicial practice of pro-
tection of copyrights for photographic 
works.

The article aims to provide recom-
mendations to prevent actions that vi-
olate copyrights for photographic works 
and research evidence from cases involv-
ing protection of rights for photographic 
works.

The issue of protection of photograph-
ic works is very relevant in connection 
with the spread of the number of viola-

tions and the specific object of attacks. 
Due to the fact that this subject is quite 
complex and multidimensional, it is nec-
essary to emphasize the need for further 
developments in this area, as these will 
be the subject of further research.

We believe that the analysis of legis-
lation and court cases will be of interest 
to lawyers, human rights activists, law-
yers and authors of photographic works 
in the case of a situation where it will 
be necessary to collect evidence base for 
protection of copyrights for photographic 
works.


